
                                                          

 

 

 

 

Dear VPK2 Parents, Grandparents & Guardians, 

Peace and Joy of Jesus Christ be with you all! 

We are very happy to inform you that your children are trying  

hard to follow the class room rules, daily schedule and class room  

routines. 

November was a very joyful, fun and exciting learning month for our children. Thanks 

and God’s Blessings to you all for your support and generosity.  We would also like to 

extend our thanks to Maddux’s Grandfather who made a tree for us to hang our 

children’s art and craft work. The children love it.  

Our study topics for this month include Advent, Christmas Around the 

world, ornaments, gifts and Christmas. We will be learning how to prepare 

ourselves to welcome Jesus in to our hearts and in to our homes on 

Christmas Day. We will discuss the gift of Hope, Peace, Joy and Love 

which Jesus gives to us when we receive Him in to our hearts and in to 

our homes. 

We will continue our learning making patterns; Math activities for building Number 

sense to 1-20; and Counting down the Days for Christmas from a counting Chain. They 

will also learn their Alphabet letters and will sound and brainstorm to find the words 

that begin that letter sound. We will continue to cover sight words and compound 

words. 

 

December 6th | Parent Appreciation Night 
December 12th | VPK Christmas Program 
December 14th | Christmas Around the World 
(Dress in traditional Christmas clothing or Christmas colors) 
December 21st | Christmas Party 
December 24 - January 4th | No VPK 

 

We wish you all a Merry 

Christmas and a very Blessed 

New Year! 

 

Sr. Elizabeth & Ms. Krystal 

 


